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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we talked about holy books and stories, “Qur’an”.  

In English, the children had a special writing activity and produced amazing work. 

In Math, we are working on sharing into equal groups. 

In PSHE, we talked about their transition into year 1.  

In Expressive Art and Design, we are using paper Marche technique to make a hot air 

balloon.  

In Understanding of the World, we have been discussing places we would like to visit around 

the world. 

In Phonics, we are continuing with Little Wandle daily phonics, reading three times each week 

at school and book are going home on Fridays.  

Welly Wednesday, the children did a fantastic job working with the pre-school children sorting 

leaves. 

 

 Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley, Frankie and 

Noah.  

Headteacher Award: Jenson, for showing respect and love in the Minnis Run. 

Work on the Wall: Rupert, for persevering with his writing and producing a fantastic piece of 

work. 

Pupil Voice: This is the best day ever! James Henry about the Minnis Run 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Thank you for helping the children with the ‘Bus Book’, they are always very keen to see 

which adventures come next.   


